
 
Staff Report

 
Report To: Council Meeting 

From:  Jana Nethercott, Clerk 

Date:         2021-04-22 

Subject:   Appoint Engineer for Drainage Works – DK Andrews Drain 

 
Recommendation: 

That West Elgin Council hereby receives the report from Jana Nethercott, Clerk re: Appoint Drainage 
Engineer for Drainage Works- DK Andrews Drain; and 
 
That West Elgin Council hereby appoints Spriet & Associates Engineers to prepare a report for the 
major improvement of the DK Andrews Municipal Drain;  
 

 
Purpose: 

 

To provide Council with the request for drainage works filed by Brian McGill to improve or alter the 
drainage works and to cover all or part of the drainage works.  

Background: 
 
Property owner Brian McGill has filled out a Section 78 Major Improvement Request under Section 
78 of the Drainage Act and was filed with the Municipality of West Elgin on September 1, 2021.   
 
Improvement work was completed on this drain by Dutton Dunwich a few years ago and this has 
resulted in a mismatch of tile sizes causing issues for the farmer.  Land owners from Dutton Dunwich 
will be assessed on this drain as well as land owners in West Elgin.  
 
Policies/Legislation: 
 
Drainage Act 

 
Related Documents: 

 
Notice of Request for Drainage Improvement – DK Andrews Drain 
Location Map 

 
 
 


